
1582 Kronenwetter Drive ▪ Mosinee, WI 54455 ▪ (715) 693-4200 ▪ Fax (715) 693-4202 ▪ www.kronenwetter.org 

 Report to Utility Committee 
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• We have received approval from the DNR for the Well #1 spool repair, and the parts have 

been ordered and are awating delivery. 

• Hydrant flushing is wrapping up on October 3rd. 

• We have been setting up dates for a demo of a sewer truck, the average cost of a sewer 

combination truck will be around $550,000. Once we demo a few units we will come back to 

UC with our recommendations on which manufacturer and options we prefer. 

• At lift station #4 on pump #2, we had a seal failure, and with the lift station running on only 

one pump staff asked our acting administrator, President Voll, his thoughts on this being an 

emergency repair. He decided that this indeed was an emergency and signed off on the quote 

for the repair of $4,821.00. We are monitoring the lift station daily to be sure it keeps up with 

the demand. The pump should be rebuilt my October 1, and ready for re-installation. 

• Ellis Construction has let us know that the delivery of the pressure filter equipment for the 

Well No. 2 project has been delayed from the manufacture and will not be delivered to the site 

on Monday September 16, 2024, as previously scheduled. The horizontal pressure filter vessel 

is delayed. The vertical pressure filters have been completed.  

We have asked Ellis to provide an updated delivery date and construction schedule. We have 

also spoken directly to William/Reid (Supplier) to get an update on the vessel. They provided 

us with an update this morning stating that the new likely ship date is October 7, 2024.  

 


